
 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 Open Space Current Use Application 
 
Notice is hereby given that Kittitas County Planning Commission will be conducting a 
public hearing to consider an Open Space Current Use application on November 27, 2012 
at 6:30 pm in the Kittitas County Courthouse, 205 W. 5th Avenue, Ellensburg, WA in the 
Commissioner’s Auditorium.  The Planning Commission at said public hearing will 
consider written and oral testimony. Interested persons are encouraged to attend. 
 
Project documents may be viewed during normal business hours at Kittitas County 
Community Development Services (CDS) Office, 411 N. Ruby Street, Ellensburg, WA 
98926.  Please do not hesitate to contact CDS at (509) 962-7506 with any questions you 
might have.  Contact:  Jeff Watson Staff Planner. 
 
 
Date:  November 19, 2012 
Publish:  November 21, 2012 
 
 
 

 


